Young, Shaneka

From:

Jason Straw <strawwoodwork@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 07, 2017 8:12 AM

To:

Simmons, Jason A.

Subject:

Straw Resignation

Dear Mr. Simmons, City Staff, City Commission and HPB,

Due to personal matters I am resigning from the board.

It's been an honor to have been appointed and to have volunteered on such an important board.

Thank you,

-jason

Young, Shaneka

352-393-8188 (office)

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Luhrman, Earline K. Monday, April 03, 2017 7:29 AM Young, Shaneka FW: Resignation email, please
Shaneka,	
Good morning	
See Daniel's resignation email below	
Have a great day!!!	
Thanks,	
Earline	
Sent: Sunday, April 02, 2017 1:49 AM To: Luhrman, Earline K. Subject: Re: Resignation email, please Unfortunately due to my scheduling conflicts I can not participate in the city beautification board any longer. Thanks for the opportunity, Daniel Christophy Sent from my iPhone On Mar 31, 2017, at 2:36 PM, Luhrman, Earline K. < luhrmanek@cityofgainesville.org > wrote:	
Daniel,	
I need an email from you stating that you have resigned from the City Beautification Board.	
I'm so sorry this board didn't work with your schedule but I enjoyed meeting you.	
This would be greatly appreciated and I will email the clerk's office so we can appoint another person that will be able to attend the meetings.	
Without your resignation, we cannot appoint another person.	
Many thanks,	
Earline Luhrman	

1536 N. E. 9th Avenue Gainesville, FL 32641 April 3, 2017

Dear Mrs. Deneace Joshua-McGill,

I have enjoyed my tenure on the board for quite a number of years.

However, because of my age and other activities, I am offering my resignation from the board.

I have enjoyed working with you guys, but all good things come to and end.

Good Luck and much success in all of your future endeavors.

Sincerely yours,

Lais 4. Harrison

Mrs. Lois Y. Harrison